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23 Qetobsr 1953

Pregents DBehen, Botty, Bridgham, D%Izz, Dykema, E. Painter, Swarts,

Van Zandij guests, Beelen, ¥W. Hiner.

1. Mr. D3Isa presented (in duplicatéd form) the report of his subcomities

20

(Dean Smith, Col., Bestor, D'Isa)}, whose function was to attempd
clarificatiin of the statement on page L3 of ths 1962.3 catalog,
W¥Modifications for R.0.ToC. Studenta®. After considerable discuasion
the committee instructed Mr., D!'lsa to consider with his commitiee the
possibility of eliminating the medifications entirely or at least the
onas in section (b),

The remainder of the meeting wes dewoted to discussing the Advanced
Placement Program, especially with regard to our policy towerd ite.

Mrs Miner commented on the paper of 2 student who had been tesited by
A.P.E. in English. Mr. Baselen, who teachss the Advanced Placament
Course in history at Poland High School, gave scme account of his
experiences with the progrsm ané the examination. Mr. Bohen summarized
our policy up to tha present.

Mr. Bselen was invited to the next mesting at which the discussion will
be continued.

Mr, Miner has draswn up a statement of proposed policy which he has
gent to Mr. Bshen.

Ko We Dykema, Chalrman

The next meeting of the Committee will be on Wedneaday, & Novsmber,
at i P.M. 4in Main 406,



